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325 Mansion Street, Mauston  
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Fax (608) 847-4103 

 

Toni Ross, Principal 
Anita Czajka, School Secretary 
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WEEKEND MASSES  

 

Saturdays ~ 5 PM 
Sundays ~ 8 AM &10 AM 

 

WEEKDAY MASSES  
 

 

Tuesday  5:30 PM 
Wednesday, Thursday & Friday 8:00 AM 

First Saturdays 8:00 AM 
 

 

DAILY ROSARY 
 

Before 8 AM Mass at 7:25 AM 
 
 

CONFESSIONS  
 

Saturdays ~ 4 PM—4:45 PM 
& Following 1st Saturday 8 AM Mass 

 
 

EXPOSITION &  BENEDICTION 
 

First Fridays following 8 AM Mass 
Benediction at 4:00 PM 

All other Fridays beginning at 3:00 PM 
Benediction at 4:00 PM 

 
 
 

FROM OUR PASTOR 

My dear brothers and sisters in Christ Jesus, Praise be to the Lord. Just a little thought about what we went 
through last three important days. The Triduum of Easter is the three-day celebration of Jesus' paschal mystery. 

It presents us with the central mystery of the Christian life, perhaps of life itself -- dying to rise, death to life. Even 
though the Church spreads the Triduum liturgies over three days (Holy Thursday, Good Friday, and the Easter 
Vigil), what we commemorate is one single movement -- Jesus' passage through the pain, humiliation, and suf-
fering of death to the glory and triumph of Resurrection and new life. Because Holy Week has so many implica-
tions for the Christian life, the Church savors its richness and complexity. The Church knows we need time, per-
haps a lifetime, to make this dying and rising with Christ the central moving force in our lives. 

The distinction of the Triduum cannot be emphasized enough. It is the year's principal liturgy, summarizing in 

marvelously rich celebrations what being Christian is all about. During these days, the Church's basic symbols 
are especially highlighted. These symbols appear again and again as we use them extensively to mark the pas-
sages of life and the ongoing flow of life. But their singular importance is underscored in the sacred Triduum. 

Saturday (the Easter Vigil) is the crown of all liturgies. The Church outdoes itself tonight. This is what it's all 
about. This is what we celebrate in one way or another all year long. We light the new fire, proclaiming Jesus to 
be our light and our life. We hear the readings that tell the primal stories of who God is and of who we are and 
before that the exultant song proclaiming the night of nights when Jesus rose. We bless the waters of baptism 

through which new members are initiated into the Church. Along with these new members we celebrate the re-
newal of old members, insuring a Church alive and ever-new. Finally, the Eucharist celebrates our coming to-
gether to nourish ourselves at the font of all life -- the Lord's table. 

WISH YOU ALL A HAPPY EASTER 

 

God bless, Fr. Jey. 



Mass Intentions for the week of  March 31st, 2024 
 

 

Sat.    Mar.  30 8:30 PM For our Parishioners 
 

Sun.   Mar.  31 8:00 AM    For the Living & Deceased  
              Members of the Knights of Columbus 
 

                           10:00 AM   For the repose of the soul of 
   Derek Joseph Hines 
 

Tues. Apr.  2   NO MASS 
 

Wed.  Apr.  3 8:00 AM For the repose of the souls of
   Larry & JoAnne Wright 
 

 6:15 PM For the Living & Deceased  
           Members of the Howard G. Rose Family 
 

Thu.   Apr.  4 8:00 AM For the repose of the souls of 
         Father Jey’s Brother & Father 
 

Fri.    Apr.   5 8:00 AM  For the  Living & Deceased  
                                      Members of the Quinn Family 
 

 10:30 AM FAIRVIEW NURSING HOME 
  For the repose of the soul of 
   Andy Petrowitz 
 

Sat.    Apr.  6 8:00 AM For the Living & Deceased  
                    Members of the John & Margaret Schommer Family 
 

 5:00 PM For the repose of the souls of 
   Maurice & Mabel Duffy 
 

Sun.   Apr.  7 8:00 AM    For our Parishioners 
 

                           10:00 AM   For the repose of the soul of 
   Alice Moriarty 

 

 
 

Pray for the health of Max Teumer,  Ben Reynebeau, 
Julie (Watry) Stoner,  Vivian G.,  Russell Fairchild, Deb 
Beyer, Diana Hunt, Jessie Norton, Bill Chase, Kiley 
Hackel, Helen Eucolono, Sid Mead, Becky Fredrickson, 
Bob W., Therese, Audrey Gillen, Rita Kueppers, Cindy 
Mueller, George Gabay, Jim Smith, Sadie Ravenscroft, 
Anne Nancolas, RM, Payton, Veronica, Kathryn Doughty, 
Patricia, Carl Wier, Carole Hayes, Tillie Schumacher, Bill 
Eisch, Lori P., Barb Gardner, Patrick Moore, Karen Pat-
ton, Therese Severson, Fran Skalak, Tina Moore,  Tony 
Berns, Jeanne Allen, Anna Madden, Steve Connor, Joe 
Wolf, Phil S., Randy Mullenberg, Janel, Sidney G. Mead 
Jr., Mary Mead, Mike Miller, Jon B,  Joe Slowinski,  Bob 
and Lisa Konitzer, Joy Kelley, Connor Laridaen, Fran 
Schroeder, Kevin, Jordan P., John Hersil, Marge Bailey, 
Larry Purvis, Ron & Lisa M., Nick & Megan Pope Family, 
Diane & Bill Brinkley, Jo, Nancy Albreck, Mr. & Mrs. Mike 
Stanaitis, and Eymard Krupa. 

Pray for those in the military serving our country:   
Janie Asberry, Zachary Bader,  Bailey Granger, Alex Eric-
son, Samuel Levandoski  and Ethan Jasinski. 

For those subscribing to THE WORD AMONG US, 
your April issue is available on the rectory porch.  Please 
stop by to pick it up. 

Please pray for our First Communicants who will re-
ceive the Sacrament of Holy Communion for the first time 
on Sunday, April 28th. Their photos are posted on the 
bulletin board in the gathering area if you would like to 
see who you’re praying for! 

Stewardship Corner  ~ March 23rd & 24th, 2024 
(492 Registered Families) 

 

                           **WKLY BUDGETED GIVING         ACTUAL 
 

Adult Envelopes               $8,653.85           $ 2,910.00 
Lenten Envelopes     $    158.00 
On-Line Giving       $ 1,525.00 
Children’s Envelopes               14.42    $        8.00 

Loose Offering                       480.75    $    620.00  
Total Weekly Offering:      $ 9,149.02    $ 5,221.00 
 

Year-to-date* budget requirement           $365,944.80 
Year-to-date amount contributed      $320,879.24 
 

*Fiscal Year July 1, 2023  to current date 
 

** Budgeted Weekly Giving Amount based on pledges made.  We 
anticipate a total budgeted income deficit of $ 91,454.00 for this fiscal 
year.  
 

We ask you to join us in praying sincerely for guidance and 
success in helping to meet the temporal needs of our Church 
so that we can carry on our spiritual mission.    

 

Weekly Calendar 
 

Tuesday      April   2      3—4  PM    Divine Mercy / Holy Face 

               to Jesus Devotions 

Wednesday  April  3                       Religious Ed Classes 

Thursday      April  4     10:00 AM   Rosary Markers—RH 
Friday           April  5       8:45 AM   Friday Folders   

 

 Annual Diocesan Appeal Update 

Goal: $40,685.00 
To date our parish has pledged $ 24,090.00 

Our shortfall is  $ 16,595.00 
Number of Families Pledging: 77 

 

If you have an “Operation Rice Bowl” yet, we kindly 
ask that you return them by April 17th.  You can put 
them in the collection baskets or bring them to the recto-
ry.  Thank you for your generosity. 
 
We are looking for a CRE/DRE as well as Religious 
Education teachers for the 2024-2025 school year.  If 
you are interested or know someone that is, please con-
tact Fr. Jey.  Thank you! 

HOLY THURSDAY COLLECTION—Thank you to eve-
ryone for your generous gifts to our Works of Charity 
Fund and to the Mauston Food Pantry.  Your generosity 
is so very much appreciated. 

GOOD FRIDAY COLLECTION—  Thank you to all who 
contributed to the Pontifical Good Friday Collection.  
Through your gift, you join with Catholics around the 
world in solidarity with the Church in the Holy Land. 
Thank you for your generosity! For more information 
about Christians in the Holy Land, please visit: 
ww.myfranciscan.org or www.custodia.org  

 

200 Envelopes Update 
 

105 Envelopes Returned—Total Donated $ 9,122.00 
95 Envelopes to go! 

Thank you to everyone for your generous gifts! 
Envelopes will only be out for another week.  Please be 
sure to pick one or two up soon if you haven’t already! 



MINISTRY SCHEDULE—Weekend of March 30th & 31st 
Holy Saturday, 8:30 PM 
Lector: Jeri Kolba, Naome Pouillie, Connie Walhovd, Lisa Pouillie 
Servers: Brayden & Kellen Housworth 
Musicians:  Peg Schmitz, Choir 
Greeters:  Danelle & Anita Lubinski 
Ushers: Matt Schwab, Kevin Quist, Mike, Matt & Owen Lubinski 
Gift Bearers: The Housworth Family 
Easter Sunday, 8:00 AM 
Lector:  Bridget Gunther, Adrienne Baumgart  
Eucharistic Minister: 
Servers:  Seth Schwedrsky, Canaan & Vivianna Becker 
Musicians:  
Greeters:  
Ushers:  John and Jeanne Walsh & Jim and Mary Ann Allaby 
Gift Bearers: The Knights of Columbus 
Easter Sunday, 10:00 AM 
Lector: Howard Boppart, Gail Boehm 
Eucharistic Minister: Nancy Horabik 
Servers:  Hudson Randall, Cooper Thayer, Johann Wolf,  
  Caroline & Cecilia Marien 
Musicians: 
Greeters: Kris Mazur & Nancy Horabik 
Ushers: Steve Powers, Tom Jodarski, Adam Pouillie, Bill Thill  
Gift Bearers: Darrell & Cathy Hines 
 
 
 

MINISTRY SCHEDULE—Weekend of April 6th & 7th 
Saturday, 5:00 PM 
Lector: Kevin Quist 
Eucharistic Minister: Corinne Kaiser 
Servers:  Owen Lubinski, Jack & Mary Vinopal 
Musicians:  
Greeters: Kevin Quist 
Ushers: Bernie Lubinski, Bill Powers, Tom Schoettler, Jon Field 
Gift Bearer: Bonnie Duffy, Marcia Jakubik 
Scrip Seller: Jeri Kolba 
Sunday, 8:00 AM 
Lector: Larry Moore 
Servers: Jacob Barnes, William & Eli Schanke 
Musicians:  
Greeters: Donna Miller & Joe Buttner, Vicki Boehm   
Ushers: Dave Bosgraaf, George Treml, Jim Bires, Dave Netzer 
Gift Bearers: Larry & Tina Moore 
Scrip Seller: Connie Walhovd 
Sunday, 10:00 AM 
Lector:  Pam Zolondek 
Eucharistic Minister: Gina Boppart 
Servers: Caroline & Cecilia Marien, Leia Kocyan 
Musicians:  Schmitz/Choir 
Greeters: Bill Thill 
Ushers: Clinton Pouillie 
Gift Bearers: Mike & Pam Zolondek   
Scrip Seller: Julie Whitney 

 

ST. PATRICK SCHOOL IS NOW ACCEPTING EN-
ROLLMENT FOR THE 2024-2025 SCHOOL YEAR!  If 
you are interested in learning more about our school or 
have school–age children (4K—8th grade) that you 
would like to enroll for the fall semester, please contact 
our school principal, Ms. Ross at 608-847-5844 or email 
her at toniross@stpatricksmauston.com 
 

St. Patrick Preschool Open House - April 25th 
from 4-6 pm. If you have children that will be enter-
ing 4K in the fall, please stop by and check out our 4K 
program and meet our 4K teachers.  Tours of our school 
will be offered and enrollment packets will be available.  
 

St. Patrick School Invention Fair — April 25th 
from 4-6 pm.  Please stop by the school and see 
what our students have been up to!  We would love to 
show off our school, the talent of our students, and our 
wonderful staff!  Open to the public! 

 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Formed  
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Struggling to Forgive, Finding Healing | Chris Stefanick 
Show:  On this episode Chris sits down with friends Jim 
Beckman and Fr. Ken Geraci and discussed seven key scrip-
ture passages that deal with forgiveness and healing. This 
topic is anything but easy. Forgiveness is gritty and raw. This 
episode does get deep, but it is so worth the listen! Not ready 
to forgive? Know that whatever has happened to you or what-
ever you have been through, the Lord is ready to take that 
journey of healing and forgiveness with you. He calls us all to 
forgive and everybody has got to forgive somebody, so let’s 
dive into the spiritual freedom that comes with it!   

Checkout FORMED at formed.org.  If you don’t have an ac-
count on formed.org yet, just look up our parish name and you 
can sign up for free!  You will have access to 100’s of great 
Catholic content videos, audios, podcasts, etc.! 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

SCRIP: Using $crip does pay! There is a school family 
who uses Scrip regularly and buys most of it on-line. They 
don’t buy anything extravagant, just what a person uses on a 
daily basis; groceries, gas, Walmart, Amazon. They have 
bought almost $13,000 in the last four months and received a 
credit toward their school tuition of $465. AND the parish also 
made $250 from those Scrip purchases.  Have you ever to-
taled up what you spent on these items in four months? Try 
using Scrip for those purchases!  And thank you for supporting 
the Scrip program! 
 

Divine Mercy Sunday | April 7th:Jesus is the primary man-
ifestation of God's mercy. Christ has shown us His mercy by 
freeing us from the prison of our sin through His intense suffer-
ing, gruesome death on the cross and resurrection from the 
dead. Therefore, it is timely that the Sunday after Easter, April 
7, 2024, the Catholic Church celebrates Divine Mercy Sunday. 

WELCOME TO OUR VISITORS!  
 

We are so glad that you have chosen this place of worship to 

honor the Lord's name with us. If you are new to this church or 
just visiting, we would like to thank you for worshiping with us 
and we warmly welcome you to St. Patrick’s as our brothers 

and our sisters.  If you would like more information about St. 
Patrick’s in general or would like to join our parish, please 
check out our website:  stpatricksmauston.com or give our 

rectory office a call. Welcome!   

 

Divine Mercy Sunday  
 

- Masses on Sat., April 6 — 5 PM  

and Sun., April 7 — 8 AM & 10 AM  
 

 Adoration and Confessions will  

follow the 10 AM Mass. 

 

The Chaplet will be prayed at 11:45  

followed by 12 noon Benediction. 

 



April Anniversaries 
 

    12 years     April 14     Keith & Amanda O’Connor 
    19 years     April 19     Troy & Jolene Anderson 
    28 years   April  2      Fred & Lisa Rollins 
    28 years   April 14     Tim & Jane Hill 
    28 years     April 20     Howard & Gina Boppart 
    30 years     April 30     Roger & Leah Herried 
    33 years     April 20     Ron & Carla Brunner 
    43 years     April 11     Randy & Shari Sarazin 
    44 years     April 26     Rob & Sandi Brandli 
    58 years     April 16     Tom & Fran Watry 
    63 years     April 21     Frank & Donna Bollig 

Happy Anniversary!! 
 

April Birthdays 
 

  April 7 Pat Brounacker  
           April 14     Joe Schmocker 
 April 16 Margaret Barnes 
 April 18 Kathy Quinn 
 April 19 John Buttner 
           April 20 Bernice Petrowitz 
          April 23   Fran Schroeder 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Why Attend the Answer Eucharistic Rally on June 7? 
“The Answer” will be a great way to grow in your 
knowledge and love for Jesus truly present in the Eucha-
rist. Join others across the Diocese to hear internationally 
known speakers, including Bishop Barron, Chris Stefanick, 
Immaculée Illibagiza, Josh Roza and our own Fr. Justin 
Kizewski. The day will include a Eucharistic procession, 
Mass, adoration, and confessions.  Visit diolc.org/the-
answer for more information. You won’t want to miss this! 
Join St. Patrick parishioners as they travel by coach bus to 
this event!  Cost is $60 per person.  Register by calling 
Laurie in the rectory office 608-747-2681. 
 
18th ANNUAL MEN'S RETREAT at CAMP GRAY - April 
13 ~ On Saturday, April 13, all men are invited to Camp 
Gray for the 18th annual Men's Retreat hosted by St. John 
Paul II Pastorate.    Bishop Donald Hying, Fr. Eric Stern-
berg and Fr. Jared Holzhuter, will be the featured speak-
ers.  Activities during the day include Confession, Adora-
tion, Rosary, a personal witness talk, continental breakfast 
and a grilled steak lunch. The retreat begins with Mass at 
8:00am with the Bishop and concludes by 4:00pm.   To 
register, visit pastorate7.com, or send a check payable to 
“St. Joseph Parish” to St. Joseph Parish, 310 2nd Street, 
Baraboo, 53913, Attn: Becky Thompson.  Include your 
name, address, phone # and email address.  Registration 
is $35 before April 9th, $40 after.  

Abby Johnson April 13 Luncheon and 
Talk in La Crosse:  You are invited to 
come hear pro-life leader Abby Johnson 
at the Radisson Hotel in La Crosse on 
Saturday, April 13, sponsored by the La 
Crosse Diocesan Council of Catholic 
Women. Abby was a Planned Parenthood 
director before undergoing a profound 
conversion in 2009, when she witnessed an ultrasound-
guided abortion. Her story was portrayed in the major 
2019 film Unplanned. To learn more and to register 
(deadline March 31), visit ldccw.org or scan the QR code/ 
 
“Six Tips for Talking to ‘Pro-Choice 
People’ (What We’ve Learned from 
Talking to More than 5000)”Saturday 
Morning, April 27 – St. James Parish, La 
Crosse.  Come to a pro-life breakfast and 
talk featuring Emily Geiger, Director of 
Education & Outreach for the Equal Rights 
Institute (ERI). Emily is the former Co-President of Oles for 
Life at St. Olaf College, where she worked to transform 
campus culture using ERI’s apologetics to foster respect-
ful and productive dialogues about abortion.  A sought-
after speaker, Emily frequently gives talks on college and 
high school campuses and for churches and conferences. 
She has also been interviewed on MSNBC, BBC News-
day, EWTN, Focus on the Family, Relevant Radio, and 
Christianity Today. To learn more and to register, visit di-
olc.org/respect-life or scan the QR code.  
 
Join Pro-Life Wisconsin for a night out with fellow pro
-lifers at our Spring Social on April 18, 2024 from 6pm-
8pm at the Lodge at Mauston (104 Lodge Lane Mauston, 
WI 53948). Enjoy dinner, drinks, fantastic company, and 
hear powerful real-life testimony from one of our faithful 
sidewalk counselors, Mr. Don Hudzinski. Tickets are $40 
each available through Monday, March 25. For more infor-
mation and to register go to ProLifeWI.org/spring-social.  

Do you know someone in your life that you think 
would make a good priest? Have you ever told them 
that? If not, you should! A significant, contributing factor to 
young men discerning the priesthood has been the invita-
tion and encouragement they receive from others, particu-
larly parents, teachers, mentors and role models. Don’t be 
afraid to tell a young man that they would make a good 
priest, as that may be just what they have been waiting 
for. Once you encourage them, don’t hesitate to put them 
in contact with me to continue that conversation. I can be 
reached at: Fr. Nate Kuhn, Director of Vocational Recruit-
ment for the Diocese of La Crosse, 3710 East Ave. S. PO 
Box 4004, La Crosse, WI 54602; or by phone at: 
608.791.2667. God bless you! 

Family Camp:   A family Camp will take place at Cross-
woods Camp in Mason, WI. The cost is $350 for a family 
of four, with an additional $30 for each person above that 
number. It starts on Friday afternoon to early evening and 
ends on Sunday at noon. The camp will take the families 
on adventures and include family-style meals, arts and 
crafts, prayer, faith talks, family time, bonfires, Mass, and 
great fellowship! Please contact Cheryl Kauffer at  
goshawkcpk@gmail.com for more information. 

 

Happy Birthday! 



 








